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  Dear Colleagues, 

       As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance and improve our services we will undergo 
some changes in Shahid Dastgheib International Airport effective 15th July until 29th July 
2016. It is highly recommended that you advise all Qatar Airways Customers to be presented 
at the Airport for Check-in formalities at least 4 hours before departure during this period.   
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